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NCC to build power plant at Skaraborg Hospital   

NCC will be working together with Västfastigheter to build a new power plant 

for Skaraborg Hospital in Skövde. This is a turnkey contract in partnering 

form. The order is worth around SEK 150 million.   

“Skaraborg Hospital in Skövde was built 50 years ago, and we will be carrying out a number of different   
refurbishments and improvements so as to adapt the buildings to a modern healthcare 

environment. The existing power plant needs to be replaced so as to ensure that the healthcare 

facilities continue to receive a vital and uninterrupted electricity supply,” says Håkan  

Sonesson, property manager at Västfastigheter.    

NCC will be building a new high voltage and backup power plant at Skaraborg Hospital in 

Skövde. The building is a complete power plant that will supply the hospital with electricity and 

safeguard its future operation. The facility is around 2,500 square meters in area and will 

include switchgear and transformers, as well as five backup generators  to ensure a continuous 

power supply.    

“The existing power plant is not dimensioned to cope with the expansion that   
is taking place at the hospital, and we are now making a major effort to futureproof the power 

supply to the hospital. We have worked together with Västfastigheter to plan the contract 

carefully so as to ensure that construction is carried out as efficiently as possible while full 

operations are also ongoing in parallel at the hospital,” says Daniel Dahlberg, business manager 

at NCC Building Sweden.   

The project is being implemented in partnering form, which is a form of cooperation based on 

close and open dialog   while focusing on the best interests of the project. The parties have 

planned and designed the contract during the spring, and construction will start at the end of 

June. The plant is expected to be operational by the end of 2021, and the project should be 

completed in full by early 2022.    

The contract of around SEK 150 million will be split in half between NCC Building Sweden and  

NCC Infrastructure business area, and the order will be registered in the second quarter of 

2020.    

For more information, please contact:   
Daniel Dahlberg, business manager, NCC Building Sweden, +46 (0)79 072 85 03   
Linda Grängzell, communications partner, NCC, +46 (0)8 585 518 70   

NCC media line +46 (0)8 585 519 00, Email: press@ncc.se, NCC Image Bank    

About NCC. Our vision is to renew our industry and provide superior sustainable solutions. NCC is one of the 
leading Nordic companies in construction, infrastructure and property development, with a turnover of around 
SEK 58 billion and 15,500 employees in 2019. NCC is listed on the Nasdaq Stockholm stock exchange.  
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